DEPARTMENT OF GENERAL SERVICES
Capital Projects Management Division

Capital Projects |
MAHummel@SolanoCounty.com
(707) 784-7908

D. LENO,
Director
DDl vsolanocounty.com

May 12, 2022
To: Bidders of Record
Date: May 12, 2022

Re:  NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD
Law & Justice East Elevator Upgrades Project

Bidders of Record:

This letter is to inform you that Solano County intends to enter into an agreement with EnPro Elevator Inc. for
the Law & Justice East Elevator Upgrades Project. The Contract is per EnPro Elevator Inc’s. bid of $96,521 that
was submitted on May 10, 2022.

The County extends our thanks to all Bidders of Record for your participation in the bidding process for the
referenced project. We look forward for your participation on future projects.

Should any actual or prospective Bidder be aggrieved in connection with the solicitation or award of this Contract,
that Bidder may protest to the Director of General Services. The protest shall be submitted in writing to Megan
M. Greve, Director of General Services, within seven (7) calendar days after such aggrieved person or Company
knows or should have known of the facts given rise to the grievance.

If you have questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact Antonio T. Esposo at
atesposo(@solanocounty.com or (707) 784-3428 and Chris Chandler at cmchandler@solanocounty.com or (707)
784-3428 from the County. Thank you again for your participation on this Project.

Sincerely,

Megan M. Greve
Director of General Services



